
PEI YOUTH CHESS ASSOCIATION PRESENTS  

SUNDAY OCTOBER 30TH
   

Colonel Gray High School 

175 Spring Park Rd., Charlottetown 

Players compete in the following sections: 

 K-3, 4-6, 7-9 and 10-12 

Top players in their section will form the 24 player PEI Team to compete at the 

Maritime Scholastic Tournament on Nov. 19th  in Moncton, NB 

The PEI Team will consist of the following number of players: K-3: 6 players, 4-6: 8 
players, 7-9: 6 players, 10-12: 4 players.   Team members will compete in the same 

sections with teams from Nova Scotia and New Brunswick. 

Rated by Chessn’Math Association 

 

ENTRY FEE: $10   
REGISTRATION: 12:15-12:45  

PLEASE NOTE:  To ensure a 1 pm start time, Registration closes at 12:45 

GAMES START AT 1 PM (OVER ~ 4 PM) 
 
For more information on the PEI Youth Chess Association, please contact:  

Aaron Rainnie (President): 902-658-2409     
 
Or via email: peiyouthchess@gmail.com 
Or visit our website: www.peiyca.ca      

Fundraising  

Canteen  

On-site 
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